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Jordan, Samantha

From: Elsden, Philip <Philip.Elsden@lancashire.pnn.police.uk>
Sent: 17 September 2015 07:53
To: Licensing Enquiries
Cc: Bushell, Anthony
Subject: Skelmersdale Social Club

  

With reference to the above application, I would like to make the following representations on behalf of Lancashire 

Constabulary who are one of the ‘Responsible Authorities’ for this area. 

  

The Police have serious concerns that the potential for a significant rise in crime and disorder issues at the hours 

specified on the application are considerable.  Although the premises have had fewer complaints over the last 

couple of years than previously, these still include incidents of crime and disorder and public nuisance.  Historically, 

the venue has attracted a number of complaints from the local community as the premises are situated in a very 

residential location.  Dispersal of customers at the times requested would no doubt cause disturbance to the 

residents, particularly if customers have been drinking until the early hours in the morning and then have to wait for 

taxi’s. 

  

PS2520 Elsden 

South BCU Licensing Department 

Lancashire Constabulary.  
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